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LD 2093
I am writing in support of, and to request your vote supporting LD-2093 to address 
food insecurity by helping Maine residents access locally produced food. Maine 
Harvest Bucks and food access programs at farmers' markets offer wide-reaching 
positive benefits to so many - from farmer and employees to recipients and their 
families to our collective community health, financial and social structures. Thank 
you for your time, help and consideration.


